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[ am a constituent of CD 12. These street vendors are all over
Reseda Blvd. Northridge has worked very hard to improve Reseda
Blvd., with new restaurants and other retail businesses. Now these
street vendors are all over the place, selling food out of vans,
popping up tents on public right of way. It is unsanitary and
unsightly. Why would the City Council think this is a good idea.
How is this fair to the brick and mortar businesses that are paying
rent and taxes. Why aren't these businesses being monitored by
the Health Department as other food businesses are. This idea was
not thought through and now constituents and businesses are
being hurt by this.



